
POLITE REQUEST: 
Please observe the 
keep clear lines at  
Paulmont Rise 
 

 

The keep clear lines were applied to Paulmont Rise following the report of a near miss collision. 

Vehicles parked on Paulmont Rise close to the junction with the A37 can cause vehicles turning 

into Paulmont Rise from the A37 to back up making turning into the road very dangerous.  

 

B&NES Council have made a commitment to consult in early 2018 and propose to apply for ‘no 

waiting at any time’ markings but in the meantime, these keep clear lines were added as a 

temporary measure intended to keep road users safe and prevent an accident from occurring.  

 

The Parish Council wish to remind residents and road users of the reasons for the keep clear 
lines and respectfully ask that these be observed. 

Thank you, 

 

Cameley Parish Council 

info@templecloud.org.uk 
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